
  
7/15/2020 
 
Truck Purchase  
 
The oldest truck in our field operations fleet has a frost plug that has begun leaking.  
The cost to repair is approx. $5,000.  The truck is also starting to show its age with 
problems in the transmission and the seats are starting to fall apart.  I asked Tim and 
Fred to look at options that did not involve purchasing a new truck as we have a couple 
of other pieces of equipment that we need to evaluate through the rest of the year.  
They have been working to find a replacement that could be a cost effective option, they 
brought the attached truck which would be an upgrade to the current unit due to the 
work bed already on the truck.  They have visited the dealership, reviewed the truck and 
engine and recommend this as a replacement.  The cost would be split between the 
park and street departments.  I recommend the purchase of the truck.   
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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